UPCOMING EVENTS

July 8-12
Connect Camp begins Monday, but it is not too late to
register! https://connectcamps.com/gainesville/

July 15-19 | 9:00 AM -Noon
Sports Camp for Preschool children. Email:
Amanda.Ramey@fbcgainesville.org for more info.

Thursday, July 18 | 2:00 PM | Chapel

Join us for a Hymn Sing in the Chapel, led by Mark
Green and Mike Henry focusing on three of the most
prolific hymn writers: Isaac Watts, Charles Wesley, and
Fannie Crosby.

Thursday, July 25

Join us for a fun lunch at Dominick’s in Buford. Please
bring $5 for the bus and lunch money. If you would like
to join us, please RSVP to Kellie Denton. kellie.den-
ton@fbcgainesville.org)

July 28
Save the date for the Youth Back to School Bash!

HANK YOU

KIDS TO CAMP
We are so thankful for those many
behind the scenes people who are
making Connect Camp possible for
our children next week. Sometimes
we don’t even know the names of
the ones supporting each of us in a
wide variety of ways. There are
those who have provided
scholarships, shopped and donated
money for snacks, and organized
supplies. You rarely get the
attention you deserve yet your gifts
make hope possible. You are giving
a child the opportunity to have a
spiritual experience that may help
them turn into a Jesus loving adult.
Thank you again to all the behind
the scenes superstars!
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SAVE THE DATE

August 11 | 8:45 AM & 11:00 AM

We will be blessing our students for the new school year
at both services. We will also celebrate promotion
Sunday.

August 18 | Noon

Join us for lunch to kickoff our fall programs. ($7 per
adult, $4 per child, $20 family max). We will also have a
ministry fair to help you get plugged into all we have to
offer at First Baptist.

September (Date & Time TBD)

We will host a Stephen Ministry training for anyone
interested in becoming a Stephen Minister. There is an
application process and interview prior to the class.
Please contact Bob Page or Kay Bell to set up your
interview.

Oct. 11th — 16th

This is an opportunity to serve and grow in your faith
while making a positive impact in the rural farming
community of Immokalee, Florida. We will divide our
team between renovation work at Primera (installing
sheet rock, flooring and some painting) and ongoing
garden activities associated with Cultivate Abundance
and Mision Peniel. More info to come. Please contact
Kellie Denton (kellie.denton@fbcgainesville.org).
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Ministry

The Children’s Ministry Team would love to have you join us! If you are
willing to serve during the fall for Sunday School or Wednesday Night
Missions, please contact Tammy or Alicia!

Tammy.Wikholm@fbcgainesville.org

Alicia.Donnell@fbcgainesville.org







